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W. 0., to J. George Adami.
March 29, 1893.

1 West Franklin Street.

Dear Dr. Adami: Thank you for the interesting report of your
lecture,® which I had already read in the journal.

I hope that when the session's work is over you may be able
to come down and see hs here. I shall be away for Easter wesek,
but after that at any time we would be glad to give you a bed.

, Very truly yours,
Wm. 'Osler.

J.G.A.*Inaugural lecture at McGill. Delivered Jan 1893. I arrived in
Nov. 1892, and found waiting for me a letter of greeting from
Osler. This, the first letter from him, I cannot put my hands on.



